We are so excited for the children to show you their
Christmas Concert on Monday!

Just a little reminder to please send your child to school in
their Christmas jumper on Monday morning. They can wear this
with their black or grey school trousers or skirt or a pair of
black leggings.

Thank you for your support

Mrs Bull



